May 2000

The Honorable ____________

U.S. House of Representatives

Washington, DC  20515

Dear Representative_______________:


I am writing to urge you to support repeal of the death tax, which could be considered by Congress in June.  The death tax is unfair, penalizes working families, and does nothing to foster the American dream.  

INCLUDE INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR FAMILY-OWNED BUSINESS, YOUR OWN VIEWS ON THE ISSUE, AND EXPERIENCE [AND COSTS ASSOCIATED] WITH ESTATE TAX PLANNING HERE.  

As the operator of a family-owned contracting company, repeal of the death tax would give my family the security of knowing that our business could survive for future generations.  Currently, more than 70 percent of all family-owned businesses do not survive through the second generation, and 87 percent do not make it to a third generation.  Perpetuating the family business is also beneficial for employees.  We all know that when a business closes, valuable long-term employees are given pink-slips--repeal of the death tax also means job security for workers.

The death tax constitutes 1.5 percent of federal revenue—and is probably revenue neutral to the Treasury Department when the entire economic impact of closing a business is considered.  For all of these reasons I urge you to follow the lead of the 20 states that have elected to repeal the death tax since 1980.  Thank you for your consideration.   








Sincerely,

CC:

Associated Builders and Contractors

